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Ottava, January 28, 1915.

Sir.—

I beg to inform you that a request was recently

made by the church authorities for an increase in the

punilage at tho St. Mary's Mission Boarding School. Mr.

Inspector Cairne, who made a recent visit to this school,

regorts that they have ample room to accomodate seventy-

five pupils. The Department has, therefore, decided to

grami an increase of fifteen pupils at this school and

will from the first instant pay the grant for the pupils

enrolled up to the number of seventy-five at $100.00 per

capita. You will be good enough to inform the Principal

of this school according it.

Your obedient servant,

F.D.W.Liam

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Peter Byrne, Esq.,

Indian Agent

New Westminster, B.C.

verschieden, Indian Affairs, Letterbook,

21 January 1915 - 3 February 1915, (R.G. 10, Volume 5555)
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